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Mr. Benjamin Elenbogen
L4100 Mountain Blvd,
Denver, Colorado 80209

Dear Mr. Elenbogen:

We have two copies of federal Notice of Intention to Drill filed for
a well located 1650 feet from the south line and 1650 feet from the
east line of Section 35, Township 23 North, Range 3 West which is
deslignated as Jicarllla 55 # 38, This Is the same location as &
well for which you filed a Notice of Intention to Drill on May 12,
1969, designated as Jicarilla A 55 #8.

Will you please advise by letter if it is your intention to replace

the Jicarilla A 55 #8 well with the new well? | presume that the 'B"
designation which you have put with the well number for the new location is
a lease letter designation, and if so the "B should be placed with

the lease name rather than the well number i.e. Jicatilla B 55 #3.

However, | note that the previous wells you have drilled in Section

35 are all designated '"Jicarilla A 55'" and | would presume that this

well is on the same lease and should be designated ''Jicarilla A 55"

also. |If this is the case the ''B' designation should be dropped

completely as we do not use letters as part of the well number.

If you will advise how you wish to identify this well, we will make
the necessary corrections on the copies now on file,

Thank you.

Yours very truly,

Emery C Arnold
Super r, District #3

ECA:mc

cc: United States Geological Survey
Durnago, Colorado



